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.N-on'.S/CO.MME.̂ rs: 

Attached is a letter concerning Case No. 08-935-EL-SSO that is scheduled for a hearing 
on Monday, October 20; 2008 at 10:00 a.m. (Examiners Gregory Price and Chris Pirik). 
A hard copy will be mailed today. 

Tnank you. 
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WHITEHOUSE 

October 9, 2008 

PubUc Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn; Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43115 

Re: Case No. 08-93 5-EL-SSO 

Dear Docketing Division: 

Please consider the following facts during your upcoming PUCO rate hearing. 

First Energy is proposing a 15.32% increase over the next diree (3) years. Northwest Ohio's 
electrical rates are already the highest in the State. The proposed raie increase for Toledo Edison 
customers is higher than for any other First Energy market. First Energy reported a 1.% billion 
dollar profit last year. 

Our state is experiencing a fifteen (15) year high for unemployment. Public schools and 
municipalities are struggling financially and such an electrical rate increase will only worsen the 
situation. 

We ask for a responsibJe rate t̂Vimg deciixon that thoroughly considers economic fectors and the 
interest of public and private energy consumers in Ohio. 

Sinccrely./T/ 

Ang^a J. Kuhn I>ebby S. Cuiry 
Mayor President of Council 
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